NUCLEAR REGULA
WASHINGTORM

DECENBER

Docket No. 50-293

Mr. G. Carl Andognini

M/C NUCLEAR

Boston Edison Company

800 Boylston Street

Boston, Massachusetts 02199

Dear Mr. Andog

We have reviews ur letters dated October 5, 1978 and November
concerning change  the security plan for the Pilgrim Station,
submitted in compliance with 10 CFR 50.54(p). We concur with your
finding that these changes do not decrease the effectiveness of the
security plan for the Pilgrim Station.

Accordingly, the approved security plan dated March 1971 for the Pilgri
Station now consists of the following submittals in addition to those
fdentified in our letter dated March 7, 1977:

March 28, 1977
October 5, 1978
November _(’ 1978

The referenced submittals contain proprietary information and are being
withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR Section 2.790(d).

Sincerely,
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Thomas A/ Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Operating Reactors

cc: see next page
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ﬁostur Edison Company

CC
Mr. Paul J. McGuire

Pilgrim Station Acting Manager
doston £dison Company
RFD #1, Rocky Hil1 Road

Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Anthony Z. Roisn
Natural Resource
917 15th Street, N.
Washington, D. C.

Henry Herrmann, Esquire
Massachusetts Wildlife Federation
151 Tremont Street

Boston, Massachusetts 02111

Plymouth Public Library
North Street
Plymouth, Massachusetts 0236




